
 

 

Thank you for choosing the Center for Neurosciences to partner with you in the neurological care of your 
child. 

Please arrive 20 minutes before the appointment to complete registration forms.  The consultation will take 
about an hour.  If you do not speak English, please bring an interpreter with you.  Before your visit, 
please complete the enclosed questionnaire about your child’s medical history and current problems.  In 
addition, please bring with you: 

• Picture identification 
• Names and dosages of current medications 
• Copies of relevant medical records plus educational, psychological and lab reports 
• Copies of any CT and MRI scans 

If your insurance requires a referral from your primary care provider, we ask your assistance in ensuring that 
an authorization is received by our office prior to your appointment.  If a referral is not available, we will need 
to reschedule for the next available time, or you may keep the appointment but will be responsible for the 
cost of the evaluation.  For questions about insurance coverage of the neurology consultation, please call our 
office. 
 
We have tried to schedule your appointment at a time that is convenient to you.  If it is not possible for you 
to keep the appointment, please call our office at 520-326-2661 at least 24 hours in advance to cancel 
or reschedule.  Failure to do so may result in a charge of $50.00.  Also, our office will be calling two days 
prior to confirm the appointment.  If we do not receive a confirmation your appointment will be 
cancelled. 
 
If you are coming to our office from east of 
River Road and Hacienda del Sol, the office is a 
large stand-alone building located on the left 
side (south) of the road approximately 0.2 
miles west of the Hacienda del Sol traffic light 
with a left turn into our parking lot. 
 
If you are coming to our office from West of 
River Road and Campbell, the office is located 
on the right side (south) of the road 
approximately 0.5 miles east of the Campbell 
traffic light with a right turn into our parking 
lot. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christina Huerta/Mary Lou Chacon 
Scheduler/Office Specialist 
www.neurotucson.com 


